The Board of Trustees of the Laurens County School District 55 seeks a superintendent of schools.

Deadline for Application:  April 3, 2024

Candidates are requested to submit all the following electronically to jlegrand@scsba.org 
· A letter of application indicating interest in this position
· A completed application form, including the Applicant’s Statement section  
(Application is available at www.scsba.org)
· A current resume
· Three recent letters of reference written within the last six months

Send application materials and direct all inquiries to:
Judy LeGrand
SC School Boards Association
803-988-0226
jlegrand@scsba.org 

Applicants must be eligible for certification as a superintendent in South Carolina. If you do not hold a South Carolina superintendent’s certificate, please contact the Office of Educator Licensure, South Carolina Department of Education, 803-896-0325, licensure@ed.sc.gov. Applicants will be required to demonstrate their ability to meet all certification requirements prior to finalist interviews being conducted.
